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Farewell is beautiful
A glimpse into the future

Farewell is a memory
that stays for too long

It’s a moment of saying Good bye to the old faces
With a new hope of visiting new places

A moment where one chapter of life closed
Another is opened

Cordially invite you to the

Farewell for
The Batch of 2017-21

At 11:00 PM on Monday,the 30th October,2021
at Sadananda

HOD & Staff’s
Team  VISTA                                                                          Dept of ISE


